
    

IMPORTANT SAFETY NOTICE 

Recall Website: www.geappliances.ca/recall-information 

Recall Hotline:  1-833-607-3322 

Recall to Repair Certain Bottom Freezer Refrigerators  

in Fingerprint Resistant Stainless Steel Sold Under GE Brand 

Dear Consumer, 

MC Commercial Inc. (Mabe), in cooperation with Health Canada, has announced a voluntary recall of 

certain freestanding bottom freezer refrigerators with fingerprint resistant stainless-steel coating.  The 

recall is due to the risk that the freezer handle can detach when a consumer tries to open the freezer 

drawer.  If a handle detaches while a consumer is using it to open the freezer, it may cause a consumer 

to lose their balance, creating a fall risk.  Our records indicate that you may have purchased one of the 

recalled refrigerators.  As part of our commitment to product safety, Mabe is offering to provide a free 

in-home repair.  Please read this notice carefully. 

This recall involves approximately 2,282 freestanding 36” bottom freezer refrigerators with a fingerprint 

resistant stainless-steel finish. The refrigerators were manufactured between February 2020 and July 

2021 and sold in Canada under the GE brand name. 

This recall is limited to the six models with the serial numbers listed below.  Information below will assist 

you in locating your refrigerator’s model and serial number location.  Please call the toll-free number if 

you have any questions as to whether or not your refrigerator is included in the recall.   

To determine if your refrigerator is affected and schedule a free in-home inspection, visit our recall 
website anytime at www.geappliances.ca/recall-information or call the Recall Hotline toll free at 1-
833-607-3322 from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. ET Monday through Friday. 
 
Consumers should not return recalled units to the store where they purchased as retailers are not 

prepared to take the units back. 

Mabe is conducting this voluntary recall in cooperation with Health Canada, which will also monitor the 

effectiveness of the recall.  

  



  

 

Recalled Models:  Only refrigerators with one of the model numbers below and with a serial number 

that starts with one of the prefixes below are included in this recall.  Consumers should locate the model 

and serial numbers on the product’s rating label before contacting Mabe. 

The affected models are:  

GFE26JYMKFFS, GFE26JYMNFFS  

GNE27EYMKFFS, GNE27EYMNFFS  

GNE27JYMKFFS, GNE27JYMNFFS 

The serial numbers for the affected models begin with one of the following two letter combinations: DR, 

FR, GR, HR, LR, MR, RR, SR, TR, VR, ZR, AS, DS, FS, GS, HS, LS, MS.   

Location of model and serial number label 


